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October 27, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Today I reported the following COVID-positive cases to Summit County Public Health 
officials: 

 One (1) On-Campus third grade student; 
 One (1) certificated staff member at Twinsburg High School; and  
 One (1) classified staff member from our Transportation Department 

This afternoon, at the end of the school day at Twinsburg High School, a male student 
was overheard making a verbal threat against the school while he was in the parking 
lot.  An adult who overheard the threat contacted the Twinsburg Police Department.  
The student was identified through a cell phone photograph taken by the adult.  The 
Twinsburg Police Department quickly addressed this situation.  Twinsburg High School 
staff and students were never in any danger.  School consequences will be determined 
tomorrow.  In the meantime, I am sending this information to remind everyone that 
we take threats against our students, staff members, and school property very 
seriously.  Disciplinary consequences are defined in our Student Handbooks and may 
include suspension, expulsion, and/or referral to the Twinsburg Police Department for 
further action.  We appreciate the expeditious response from the Twinsburg Police 
Department. 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                              
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 
 


